NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
CITY OF LAKEWAY
CITY COUNCIL

Notice is hereby given that public hearings will be held by the City Council. The first reading
will be held on November 15, 2021, and the second reading will be held on December 20,
2021. Both meetings will be held at 6:30 PM. The meetings will be held in City Hall located
at 1102 Lohmans Crossing Road, City of Lakeway, Texas, at which time all persons wishing
to do so will be allowed to speak for or against the following:

A request from city staff regarding the Sweetwater subdivision, consisting of
approximately 866 acres of land within the City of Lakeway Extra-Territorial
Jurisdiction (ETJ), located south of SH 71 in the vicinity of Pedernales Summit
Parkway, to consider approving a Development Agreement.

Anyone wishing to present written statements or materials affecting the request stated above
may submit such to the Building and Development Services Department via the following
email address: info@Lakeway-tx.gov. If you have any questions on the above notice, please
contact the Building and Development Department at (512) 314-7540, Monday-Friday, 8 A.M.
to 4:30 P.M.

ATTEST Attested to this thﬁ?z( day of ﬁéﬁﬂ/ﬁ/ 2021.

C /c" /////M

Erin Carr
Director of Building & Development Services

CERTIFICATE: I certify this notice o Cy‘@hc heayi as posted on the bulletin boards of the
City of Lakeway, Texas on this the><7 day of _ [ // ,d KA/ ,2021.
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acquie Banks
Senior Permit Technician, Building and Development Services




